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Suzie Jattan

From: Greg Betts <gbetts@urbangrowth.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 27 November 2015 1:23 PM

To: Suzie Jattan

Cc: Stuart McCowan

Subject: Wentworth Point 'The Peninsula' - Subdivision DAs - Auburn Council, JRPP 

Reference 2015SYW159 and 160

Dear Suzie, 

 

We have recently been advised that our paper subdivision applications are due to be determined by the JRPP on 3 

December. 

 

I am pleased to report that UrbanGrowth NSW/RMS has reached agreement with Auburn Council on the conditions 

imposed against DA273/2014 (2015SYW160) & DA274/2014 (2015SYW159).  

 

Given that the parties are in agreement, Urban Growth notifies the JRPP that we support the withdraw of the 

subdivision DA’s before the JRPP in preference for the matters to be determined by Council. We understand that 

Council will be in a position to immediately issue the approval consents. Can you please confirm that the JRPP 

accepts this proposal? 

 

Please contact me should I be able to assist you any further.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

Greg Betts 
Development Director 
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